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CONSOB announces the change from a monthly to a quarterly basis in 

supplementary reporting obligations 
 

 

 

 

Milan, 19 December 2019 - Il Sole 24 ORE announces the adoption by CONSOB today of the 

provision by which it has informed the Company to change the supplementary periodic 

reporting obligations from a monthly basis, established by the provision adopted on 14 

December 2016, to a quarterly basis. 

 

The Company hereby informs that the annual and half-year financial reports and the interim 

management statements for the first and third quarter of the financial year published by the 

Company on a voluntary basis, starting from the next annual financial report at 31 December 

2019, as well as, where relevant, the press releases on the approval of the above financial 

documents, will be supplemented with the additional disclosures required by CONSOB. 

 

 

 

 

For further information: 

 

Investor Relations: 

Raffaella Romano - Tel: 02 30223728  

e-mail: investor.relations@ilsole24ore.com 

 

Communication and External Relations: 

Ginevra Cozzi Mob. 335 1350144  

e-mail: ginevra.cozzi@ilsole24ore.com 
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